To: Parents

From: Mr. Flynn

I would firstly like o welcome back all Max Aitken Boys Basketball players from
their lengthy holiday break. We will be continuing our basketball season that was
shortened because of the move and we have lots in store over the next two
months.

A reminder that players must attend all games and practices and failure to do so
will cause a player to be removed from the team. Players are also expected to be on
their best behavior at all practices and games as there is a zero tolerance policy in
place. Please ensure your child has an arranged drive to and from any games that
are away.

There is a $40 jersey fee that needs to be paid by all players before they are
allowed to play. This of course is irrelevant if your child grocery packed two times.
If they grocery packed once the fee is cut in half to $20. Any questions about the
fee please email me. Ryan.flynn@nbed.nb.ca

Brand new Max Aitken Jerseys will be handed out and collected at each game so
all your child needs is their own shorts, sneakers and a water bottle.

Our current schedule is on the back of this page. Please check the Max Aitken
Website and Facebook page for any updates!

Thank you for your cooperation



January Schedule for Boys Basketball

Monday January 16™- Practice from 3-4 at Max Aitken.

Wednesday January 18™- Two games AT NSEE (Sunny Corner) with first at 3:30
and second at 4:30. (Good idea to bring something to eat between games)

Wednesday January 25™- Practice from 3-4 at Max Aitken
Thursday January 26™- Dr. Losier Jamboree #1 (schedule to follow)
Wednesday February 15'- Game AT St. Andrews School at 3:45

Girls Basketball Schedule for January
Tuesday January 17th- Girls Practice at Max Aitken from 3-4
Wednesday January 18th- Game at NSEE School at 5:30.
Monday January 23rd — Game at Gretna Green School at 3:30.
Thursday January 26th- Dr. Losier Jamboree #1 (schedule to follow)

Tuesday January 31st- Girls Practice at Max Aitken from 3-4



